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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an open record public hearing is scheduled before the 
Kelso Planning Commission, Tuesday, November 10, 2015, at 6:00pm in the City Hall 
Council Chambers, 203 S. Pacific Avenue, Kelso, WA 98626. 
 
The hearing will allow the city to receive comments on the proposed amendments to City 
Development Regulations to address recent changes in state and federal law. The 
amendments include provisions to more clearly permit mobile home and RV’s for human 
habitation in approved mobile home or RV parks in accordance with the provisions of 
state law including RCW 35.21.684; more clearly provide that new manufactured housing 
shall be permitted in all zones where single family residences are permitted; update the 
City’s regulations governing the collocation, removal, and repair of wireless 
communication facilities in accordance with recent changes to federal law; and a provision 
to permit religious organizations to host encampments for the homeless on a temporary 
basis in accordance with the provisions in RCW 36.01.290. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Michael Kardas, Kelso Community 
Development Director at (360) 577-3376.   
 
The Council Chambers room is handicap accessible.  Arrangements to reasonably 
accommodate special needs, including handicap accessibility or interpreter, will be made 
upon receiving 24-hour advance notice.  Contact the City Clerk’s office at (360) 423-
0900. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


